
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
05 November 2021 
 
 
 
COVID-19 Update for Roper Gulf Region 05/11/2021 
 
 
 
The Northern Territory Government has announced that Katherine has been put into 
a COVID-19 lockdown for 72 Hours (3 days) from 12:01am on Friday 05 November 
until 12:01am Monday 08 November 2021, due to recording a positive case.  
 
All Katherine-based Council staff members have been asked to work from home 

today unless they are essential staff and unable to perform their duties at home. 

The Support Centre in Katherine will be closed today. 

All non-Katherine based staff are to continue operating as usual and Council services 

and programs will continue to run across the Roper Gulf region where possible.  

Please avoid non-essential travel within the Roper Gulf region until further information 
is available on the positive case.  
 
 
All official COVID-19 information is to be found here: 
  
https://coronavirus.nt.gov.au/ 
  
Current CHO directions are also here:  
 
https://coronavirus.nt.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0005/1066019/cho-directions-
62.pdf 
 
 
 
-ENDS- 
 
 
 
For all enquiries, please contact: 
 
 
Media Contact:  
Bethany O’SULLIVAN  
Communications Coordinator 
(08) 8972 9024  
bethany.osullivan@ropergulf.nt.gov.au  
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